
From: Amrine, Robert - NRCS-CD, Chehalis, WA
To: Scott Boettcher
Subject: Ceres Hill Rd. homes
Date: Monday, March 7, 2016 10:59:29 AM
Attachments: Terry, Phone Conversation Summary.docx

Hi Scott,
 
Here are the names and addresses I have for the homeowners on Ceres Hill Road.
 
Bruce and Starla Terry – 156 Ceres Hill Rd. – I attached a memo from phone conversation on
 November 24, 2014. – Phone (360) 245-3334
 
Michelle Matchett – 164 and 166 Ceres Hill Road – Contacted by Sue Sorg (Aunt) Who has site to
 move home to.  Sue’s phone is 791-7160 – Matchett phone – (360) 245-3406
 
Dave Fenn 208 Ceres Hill Road – Lives at 1191 Wildwood Road – Phone (360) 245-3786
 
Terry Lawton 132 Ceres Hill Road – lives at 175 Ceres Hill Road – Phone (360) 245-3222
 
I have not talked with Mr. Lawton but his house is in the same proximity so he may be interested.
 
 
Hope this helps
 
Bob

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
 recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
 information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
 penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
 delete the email immediately.
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Phone Conversation Summary

With 

Starla Terry



Landowners Names:  Bruce and Starla Terry

Address:  156 Ceres Hill Road, Chehalis, WA  98532

[bookmark: _GoBack]Parcel Number:  019479001000

	On November 24, 2014 I received a phone call from Starla Terry on concerns with her home now and when it falls into the Chehalis River if nothing is done to protect the family residence.  She has been informed that when the home is taken by the river she will be required to pay for the removal of the dwelling.  She and her husband are senior citizens and do not have any funds to pay the clean-up effort.  She has requested any technical or financial assistance that is available to help with the situation. 



Bob Amrine

Lewis County Conservation District Manager
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Phone Conversation Summary 

With  

Starla Terry 

 

Landowners Names:  Bruce and Starla Terry 

Address:  156 Ceres Hill Road, Chehalis, WA  98532 

Parcel Number:  019479001000 

 On November 24, 2014 I received a phone call from Starla Terry on concerns with her 
home now and when it falls into the Chehalis River if nothing is done to protect the family 
residence.  She has been informed that when the home is taken by the river she will be 
required to pay for the removal of the dwelling.  She and her husband are senior citizens and do 
not have any funds to pay the clean-up effort.  She has requested any technical or financial 
assistance that is available to help with the situation.  

 

Bob Amrine 
Lewis County Conservation District Manager 
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